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These are uncertain times. I am a resident in Irvington, and I am furious about 3075 

and the appellate court ruling on Measure 114. I am a lifelong Democrat, and but I 

am also a responsible gun owner. I don't oppose background checks, but I DO 

oppose anything limiting my access to STANDARD capacity magazines. These laws 

criminalize law abiding citizens and are performative at best. now. Anyone who has 

LEGALLY purchased a rifle in the past two years is apparently now a criminal. 

Measure 114 passed on RAZOR THIN margins, and if it was put to a vote today at a 

time when authoritarianism is seizing control of our federal government and the very 

right of my lesbian, gay, and transgender neighbors to exist is under threat - it 

WOULD NOT PASS. Until you take concrete steps to respect the rights of law 

abiding gun owning Democrats, I will actively campaign against anyone who votes for 

this bill, donate to their opponents, and vote against them both in primaries and 

elections for as long as I live. 

 

The very first thing the Nazis did was criminalize gun ownership. Learn from history.  


